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COLUMBUS, OHIO – The below statement can be attributed to Ohio Chamber President and CEO 
Steve Stivers regarding Congress’s passage of the CHIPS Act. 
  
“The Ohio Chamber of Commerce commends Congress for its bipartisan passage of the Creating Helpful 
Incentives to Produce Semiconductor for America Act (CHIPS Act). 
  
The CHIPS Act will strengthen America’s manufacturing industry, overall economy and national security 
by providing funding that is necessary to achieve our goal of domestic U.S. semiconductor chip 
manufacturing. The United States must reclaim its leadership role in the next generation of innovation 
and research by ensuring the strength of its domestic supply chains. 
  
The transformational investments being made in Ohio, bolstered further by the passage of the CHIPS 
Act, will attract thousands of direct and indirect jobs and establish our state as the cradle of the Silicon 
Heartland. I want to thank the members of Ohio’s delegation from both parties who voted in support of 
this legislation. Ohioans will be positively impacted by this vote for generations.” 
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